
         Term 1 Week 1, 1/02/2024 

 

Dear Families, 

 

Welcome back to the 2024 school year! It has been amazing to see 

how quickly and smoothly our students have settled back into school 

routines, especially our newest Receptions. As the newly appointed 

principal to Golden Grove, I have been overwhelmed with how warm 

and supportive the culture is. I feel honoured to work alongside such a 

professional and dedicated team of educators and a highly skilled 

leadership and administration team. Your children are certainly in very 

safe hands with the wonderful staff we have at this school. 

 

A special welcome to our new teaching staff this year: 

HB 4 (Year 1/2) Tegan Caruso 

HB 8 (Year 3/4 ) Natasha Liemareff 

HB 13 (Year 1) Sophie D’Aloia-Dogan (returning from maternity leave) 

HB 16 (Year 1)  Caitlin Schmidt 

HB 17 (Year 1) Emma Dorian 

HB 24 (Auslan) Melissa Tump 

 

Thank you to the students and families who have introduced 

themselves already. The friendly vibe from our staff is certainly 

amplified by the students and parents throughout the school.  

 

Over the holiday break, you may have seen our completed 

gymnasium mural by a local artist Sam Brooks. The painting has an 

ANZAC Remembrance theme and showcases a range of local native 

flowers that complement the space and existing buildings. It looks 

simply amazing! 

 

Sadly, Golden Grove Primary has been the target of graffiti and 

vandalism over the past few weeks, including damage to copper 

pipes connected to air-conditioning units. As local residents, we ask for 

your help to be watchful during out of school hours if you are passing 

by, and please notify SAPOL immediately if you notice anyone who 

looks out of place.  

 

A sincere thank you to all the families who have diligently read and 

returned all the required consent forms and classroom documentation. 

Please ensure the Front Office has up to date records on your children 

and home contact details, should we need to contact you at any 

stage throughout the year. Attached to this newsletter is our Term 1 

planner, highlighting upcoming key events dates, such as swimming 

week, the AGM, NAPLAN and parent teacher interviews. 

This year we will be holding our Acquaintance night on Tuesday, 

February 20th, from 6:00pm – 7:30pm, including a complimentary 

community BBQ. We welcome you all to attend. 

 

I’m looking forward to a very productive and fun year ahead! 

 

Warm regards, Graeme 
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Our beautiful new library is ready for its first full year of fun activities and reading 

adventures. We have a busy year ahead with many special events to celebrate 

reading. 

We’ll let you know throughout the year how you and your children will be involved. 

Please mark these important dates in your calendar. 

 

29Jan   Premier’s Reading Challenge begins 

7 Feb   World Read Aloud Day 

9 Mar   Australian Reading Hour 

22 May   National Simultaneous Storytime: “Bowerbird Blues” by Aura 

                          Parker 

23 May   Author Tristan Bancks visiting years 5 & 6 

16 - 23 Aug  CBCA Book Week: “Reading is Magic” 

22 Aug   Magician 'Mickster the Trickster' performance for Rec-Yr4 

23 Aug   Book Week dress up parade 

6 Sept   Premier’s Reading Challenge ends 

 

Di Scott 

Teacher Librarian 

Issue 1 Scholastic Book Club catalogues will be sent home soon. Take a moment to 

browse through with your child to see what interests them. Scholastic books and 

activity kits make great gifts for young friends and family members. Orders are placed 

online and delivered to your child when they arrive. Gift orders can be specified and 

we will secretly call you for collection. You are under no obligation to order but any 

purchases you make help raise money for our school to buy books and teaching 

resources. Thank you to the families who helped our school receive nearly $1000 worth 

of resources in 2023  

 



Safety around Schools 



 

If you are interested in          

volunteering in the canteen, 

please see Karen at front desk. 

Thank you 



Golden Grove Primary School Term Planner - COMMUNITY 

Term 1, 2024     29 January – 12 April 
  

WEEK Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  
1 

  

29 January 
  
Premier’s 
Reading 
Challenge begins 

30 January 
  
  
  

31 January 1 February 
Newsletter 
  

2 February 

  
2 

5 February 
  
  
  
  

6 February 
  

7 February 8 February 
  
  

9 February 
9am Assembly 
HB20 

  
  
3 

  

12 February 
  
  
  

13 February 
  
2.30 Uniform 
Meeting 
  
6.00pm – 6.30pm 
Reception 
Information Night 

14 February 
  

15 February 
  
  

16 February 
  
  

  
  
4 

  

19 February 
  
4pm Finance Mtg 

20 February 
  
Aquaintance 
Night 

21 February 
  

22 February 
Newsletter 
  
  

23 February 
9am Assembly 
HB3 

  
5 
  

26 February 
  
  
7pm AGM 

27 February 
9am Volunteer 
Training 
  
  

28 February 
9.30am-11am – 
Senior Voices 
Festival 
Rehearsal 

29 February 
  

1 March 
SAPSASA 
Swimming 

  
6 
  

4 March 
  

5 March 
  
  

6 March 
9.30am School 
Tour 
  

7 March 
  

8 March 
9am Assembly 
HB23 

  
  
7 
  

11 March 
  
PUBLIC HOLIDAY 
Adelaide Cup 
  
  

12 March 
Uni Lab 
  
  
  

13 March 
NAPLAN Opens 

14 March 
NAPLAN 
Newsletter 
  

15 March 
NAPLAN 

  
  
8 
  

18 March 
NAPLAN 
  
SWIMMING WEEK 

19 March 
NAPLAN 
  
SWIMMING WEEK 
  
Uni Lab 
  
  
  

20 March 
NAPLAN 
  
SWIMMING WEEK 

21 March 
NAPLAN 
  
SWIMMING WEEK 
  
Harmony Day 
  

22 March 
NAPLAN 
  
SWIMMING WEEK 
  
9am Assembly 
HB22 (Harmony 
Day) 
  
SAPSASA Athletics 

  
  
9 
  
  

25 March 
NAPLAN Ends 
  
SWIMMING WEEK 
  
Parent Interviews 

26 March 
Uni Lab 
  
SWIMMING WEEK 
  
Parent Interviews 
– Late night 

27 March 
  
  
SWIMMING WEEK 
  
Parent Interviews 

28 March 
  
  
SWIMMING WEEK 
  
Parent Interviews 

29 March 
  
PUBLIC HOLIDAY 
Good Friday 
  

  
  

10 
  
  

1 April 
  
  
PUBLIC HOLIDAY 
Easter Monday 
  
  

2 April 
Uni Lab 
  
2.30 Uniform 
Meeting 
  
5pm Finance Mtg 
TBC 

3 April 
  
  
  
  
Parent Interviews 

4 April 
Newsletter 
  
  
  
Parent Interviews 

5 April 
9am Assembly 
HB17 
  
  
Parent Interviews 

  
11 

  

8  April 
  
  
Governing 
Council 

9 April 
  
  

10 April 
9am Performing 
Arts Assembly 
  

11 April 
  
  

12 April 
  
2.05pm Early 
Dismissal & Casual 
Clothes Day 


